
 
 
 
 
 
 
3rd February 2012 
 
 
Dr. Robert Fendall 
Chair 
Osteopathy Board of Australia 
 
 
osteoboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Dr. Fendall, 
 
Re: Draft Guidelines for Clinical Records – Public Consultation 
 
The Chiropractic & Osteopathic College of Australasia (COCA) welcomes the opportunity to 
comment on the Draft Guidelines for Clinical Records. We refer the Board to our previous 
submission and hope the Board finds our comments helpful. However, while COCA 
understands that its earlier submission was too late to be considered as part of the preliminary 
consultation process, it would appear, that regardless of other stakeholder input, the two 
drafts are almost identical.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
 

 
 
Dr. John W Reggars DC, MChiroSc. 
CEO/Vive President 
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